
 
 

 

 

 

Invitation to the VOYCE Project 

Sharing the Learning Conference 

Wednesday 9th March 

12.30 to 6pm 

St Mary’s Conference Centre, Bramall Lane, Sheffield S2 4QZ 
 

This conference will be co delivered by Young Carers and draws together the experiences, 

learning and recommendations from the VOYCE Project, one of 30 projects nationally to 

have been funded by the Big Lottery Youth in Focus Programme. 

Over the last four and a half years we have been developing models, tools and techniques 

to: 

 Raise the Voice and Influence of Young Carers 

 Improve their experiences in education and training and through key transitions 

 Increase their resilience and emotional well being 

This interactive conference will share our experiences, learning, recommendations and legacy, and provide 

you with the opportunity to consider how you can take this to improve your work with Young Carers. A final 

project report will be available, and information about where to get further resources and support 

developed by the project. 

Places will be limited so please book early to avoid disappointment. 

To book a place contact Ellie.munday@chilypep.org.uk 
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